
ATTACHMENT 3 – Proposed Garden Organics transition and FOGO 

 

 

 

 

State Waste 
Strategy released

Council's Current 
Waste 

Composition

Community 
Consultation 
undertaken

Decision on GO 
opt-out system

Next generation 
waste collection 

contract

Investigate Food 
Organics inclusion 

options

Transition to 
FOGO option 

Qld Government Waste 
and Resource Recovery 
Strategy released 2019.  

Council’s audits in 
January 2020 show over 
50% of all waste in red 
lid bins are organic in 
nature, and could be 
diverted from landfill.   

Sunshine Coast Council’s 
workshops and 
community survey held 
between Nov 2020 and 
Mar 2021, showing 
strong community 
support for garden and 
food organics options.  

Council’s next 
generation waste 
contract currently under 
tender evaluation in 
2021, and due to 
commence July 2022.  

Business case 
commencement 
2021/22 to scope 
viability of shift to FOGO 
options across services. 

Potential to transition to 
FOGO system from 2025 
onwards, under the next 
generation collection 
contract, dependent 
upon technology 
implementation and 
business case outcomes.  

July 2021 - We are here. Council decision on Opt Out 
Garden Organics required to enable current tender 
evaluation to incorporate proceed/not proceed into 
the next generation waste collection contract.  

Levy advanced payments potentially cease in June 
2022, placing additional cost of $85 t-1 on domestic 
customers. Diversion rates to other waste streams 
assist in minimising this cost impact.  


